
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF STANDARD ATTIRE FOR GALE 

POND ALAMO STEAM ACADEMY 
 
DATE: April 24, 2018 
 

 
Gale Pond Alamo STEAM Academy requests permission to implement standard attire 
effective the upcoming school year.  
 
 
 
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve Standard Attire for Gale Pond 
Alamo as presented. 
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
                                                                 
Tom Crowe              Ann McClarty 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for  
                 Elementary Education 


